

4th December 2017

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Library Fines

Dear Jack Forks.

Thank you for your request made under the FOIA.

You're Request

From: Jack Forks [mailto:request-442015-7e727889@whatdotheyknow.com]

Sent: 31 October 2017 14:29

To: University Secretary < <u>University.Secretary@uwl.ac.uk</u>> Subject: Freedom of Information request - Library fines

I am conducting a research product in order to ascertain the total number of Library fines that were paid at universities in the UK.

I am therefore writing to ask about library fines during the academic year 2016/2017, under the Freedom of Information Act. For the time period starting from the first day of term, covering the next 364 days (e.g. one full year), please provide:

1. The total amount of money the library received from the payment of overdue items. Exclude costs of replacing lost books if possible – this request solely relates to the cost of items that are returned later than their due date.

Many thanks, and do let me know if you require any further clarification

Yours faithfully,

Jack Forks

Response:

1. The total amount of money the library received from the payment of overdue items. Exclude costs of replacing lost books if possible – this request solely relates to the cost of items that are returned later than their due date.

Academic year	Charges received
2016-17	£23,413.60

Complaints

If you believe that the University has not dealt with your request in accordance with the FOIA, you may raise a complaint in accordance with the complaints mechanism set out in the attached link http://www.uwl.ac.uk/about-us/how-university-works/governance/public-information

Kind Regards

Ann-Marie Spittle Complaints and Appeals Administrator Directorate University of West London